
SNAPSHOTS OF 
Ms. Hartman’s Class 

Week of August 18thth- August 22nd    
 

                   What We’re Learning 
Reading- This week we will be reading: Diary of a 
Spider. We will be trying to answer the essential 
question: how do good friends act? While reading our 
comprehension and skills strategies will be cause and 
effect along with summarizing.  
Writing- We will be working on detailed sentences in 
opinion writing. We will be writing an opinion piece 
about our favorite season.   
Math- We will be working on sums of ten, writing dates 
using digits, identifying and shading halves, fourths, 
and eighths, along with a written assessment.  Just a 
reminder students will be bringing home homework 
daily so please be sure to check in with them and ask 
them about which topic we are studying.  
Science- We are learning about how the earth 
experiences four different seasons and learning about 
how certain parts of the Earth experience it a little 
more than we do.  
Spalding- Students should be practicing their 30 
spelling words. We will be testing on THURSDAY so, 
please be ready. We will also be introducing our 
spelling words for next week in class this week with our 
phonogram practice.   
Grammar- We are working on identifying nouns in 
sentences.   
 
 

 
 

Note from the Teacher:  
 
Just a reminder that if students 
are earning a 60% or less on 
an assignment, they are 
welcome to make changes to 
it and turn it in for half a point 
for each question they fix.  
 
I believe that we learn from 
our mistakes, so by getting a 
second look allows our brain 
to grow just a little bit further.       

Important	
  Dates	
  
	
  

August	
  23rd-­‐	
  Sunny	
  SnoBalls	
  
	
  

August	
  26th-­‐	
  August	
  30th-­‐	
  Book	
  Fair	
  
	
  

August	
  28th-­‐	
  Ice	
  Cream	
  Night	
  at	
  
McMahon’s	
  from	
  4	
  –	
  6	
  pm	
  

	
  
August	
  28	
  –	
  August	
  29th-­‐	
  Early	
  Release	
  
because	
  of	
  Parent	
  Teacher	
  Conferences	
  	
  

dismissal	
  is	
  at	
  11:10	
  	
  
	
  

August	
  30th-­‐	
  Otter	
  Pop	
  Sale	
  	
  
	
  

September	
  3rd-­‐	
  Cookie	
  Dough	
  
Fundraiser	
  starts	
  

	
  
September	
  3rd-­‐	
  Dollar	
  Dress	
  Down	
  Day	
  

	
  
September	
  6th-­‐	
  Sunny	
  SnoBalls	
  

	
  
September	
  18th-­‐	
  Cookie	
  Dough	
  

Fundraiser	
  Ends	
  	
  

News	
  from	
  PTO	
  
	
  

Please	
  keep	
  your	
  eyes	
  out	
  for	
  BOX	
  
TOPS!	
  We	
  are	
  collecting	
  them.	
  They	
  
don’t	
  have	
  to	
  be	
  on	
  any	
  certain	
  paper.	
  	
  

	
  	
  

Parent	
  Teacher	
  Conferences	
  
	
  

They	
  are	
  approaching!	
  Please	
  check	
  your	
  email	
  for	
  an	
  email	
  
that	
  was	
  sent	
  out	
  on	
  August	
  16th	
  for	
  conference	
  sign-­‐ups.	
  	
  

	
  	
  


